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Jones, Michael

From: Tanner, Matt <Matthew.Tanner@environment-agency.gov.uk>

Sent: 01 March 2023 09:23

To: Jones, Michael; info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk

Subject: RE: Whitehouse Field

Attachments: Nelson Plant Hire Ltd - Whitehouse Field.pdf

Morning Both, 

 

Thank you for your patience with the consultation with TVBC. We have now received a response which may impact 

on any decision you may wish to take regarding your application. In light of this, we thought it would be appropriate 

to issue another letter outlining the potential ways forward. Please see the attached letter and confirm how you 

wish to proceed. 

 

You will be aware of a recent site visit carried out by Jemma Lovegrove (Triage Officer). She mentioned you were on 

site and wanted me to pass on her thanks for the conversation you had. Her finding will be included for 

consideration in the determination.  

 

Kind regards, 

Matt Tanner BSc (Hons) MSc  
Senior Permitting Officer (Waste Deposit Team) 
Environment Agency | Richard Fairclough House, Latchford, Warrington WA4 1HT 
 

Matthew.Tanner@Environment-Agency.gov.uk 

Mobile: 07876 130613 
Pronouns: he/him (why is this here?) 
Typical hours : Monday – Friday, 7am – 3pm 
 

 

 

 

From: Tanner, Matt  

Sent: 08 February 2023 15:27 

To: info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk; 'Jones, Michael' <Michael.Jones2@tetratech.com> 

Subject: Whitehouse Field 

 

Afternoon Both, 

 

Thank you for your previous email. In response to your queries regarding the progress of the application and 

communications with TVBC, please see the attached letter. If you have any further questions, please let me know.  

 

I am away for the rest of the week, returning next Tuesday, but will be happy to respond on my return.  

 

Kind regards, 

Matt Tanner BSc (Hons) MSc  
Senior Permitting Officer (Waste Deposit Team) 


